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June 5, 1945

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

RS

Thank you for your letter of May 28, agree-
ing to write again next year, As soon as you
have decided on your subjects, I will appreciate
it if you will advise me, so that 1 can arrange
an interesting schedule of basketball articles

without duplications.,

Somewhere in Kansas, there is a man by the
name of Johnson. I don't know whether he is
coaching or not, but he took the basketball team

to the Olympics in 1936, I have a request for an
article from him on his down-court forcing defense.,

Can you give me his present address?

Thank you.
Yours very truly,
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